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PTG NEWS 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 School Year 

 

PTG is for Everyone! 
 

As we begin this new school year, the PTG Board would 

like to welcome you back to school.  We would also like to 

invite you to join us this year.  You are already a member 

of the PTG (Parent Teacher Guild).  There are no dues and 

you are welcome to participate in all of our general 

meetings.  We have 3 per school year.  This year, the 

meetings are on October 16, January 8 and May 14.  All 

three meetings are on Tuesdays at 6:30 p.m. in the school 

library.   

 

Please join us to find out more about the happenings at 

STL.  Mr. Klase gives a principal’s report and we all learn 

more about our school and curriculum.  Also, find out what 

activities the PTG has done recently, what plans are in the 

works and how you can get involved.  PTG is a fun way to 

get involved with the school.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Co-Coordinators: 

Megan West - meganwest107@yahoo.com 

Dia Hoffrage - dchoffrage3@gmail.com 

Tiffany Elder – tiffanyelder@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Maria Lusk – mnlusk5@gmail.com 

Secretary:  Michele Sites - msites1@verizon.net 

 

 

Important Dates 

All PTG Committee Chairs should 

attend the Committee Chair Meeting 

on Tuesday, September 11 at 8:30 

a.m. in the lower level of LeGras.  

You will receive your binder, your 

event budget and all the critical 

information to pull off your event.  

We look forward to seeing you and 

appreciate your help! 

 

PTG Meetings 

Remember that you are already a 

member of the PTG.  There are no 

dues. You are welcome to attend all 

of our general meetings: 

• October 16, 6:30 p.m., School 

Library 

• January 8, 6:30 p.m., School 

Library 

• May 14, 6:30 p.m., School 

Library 

 

We Need More People! 

PTG is still in need of people to 

chair or co-chair the following 

committees: 

• Kindergarten Dessert 

• Trunk or Treat 

• 1th Grade Covered Dish 

• 6th Grade Grandparent’s 

Day 

• 8th Grade Graduation 

 

If no one volunteers to chair these 

committees, the events may not take 

place this year.  Please contact one 

of the co-coordinators to volunteer. 


